
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Week 6, Term 2 2020 

Back together again #InThisTogether2020 
 
Maths 
In Maths I have been very pleased with the girls 
in Year 7/8 and Year 9/10, their concentration, 
progress and results learning their timetables is 
to be congratulated. They should be very proud 
of their work. Well done girls. Mr Nick 

 
English 
Fabulous work in year 7/8F! Students have been 
learning about Sustainability and developing their 
writing skills through persuasive writing. Miss Foy 
 
 
 

Mobile Phones 
 Just a reminder that students can use their 
phones at recess and lunch but are not to use 
them during class. 
Parents are reminded not to text or phone during 
class as it is disruptive to the class. If a parent or 
caregiver needs to contact a student at school as 
a result of an emergency, they are required to 
call the school’s main office on (08) 8091 5801 
and a message will be sent immediately to the 
student. If a student needs to make emergency 
contact with anyone they are to do so through 
the school’s main office. 

This week Bama, Tuvesi, Peli, Uncle Sunno 
and Miss Foy joined students in Menindee 
for a WAP study day. Together we 
participated in classes with Menindee 
students, had a lovely meal at the local 
restaurant, stayed overnight in the vintage 
train and had a look at the local sights. This 
was a wonderful success and we hope to do 
this again soon. 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
  
 
 


